
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Applicant:  
 
The State Legislature adopted a law which became effective January, 1987.  This law requires that a fee be paid 
to the local school districts prior to the issuance of certain building permits.  
 
The fee, based on the square footage, will be charged for all enclosed residential construction (adding more than 
500 sq. ft.), new residential construction, adding enclosed space on commercial and industrial construction and 
on new commercial and industrial developments. 
 
This fee is to be paid to the appropriate School District Office listed below.  The certificate of payment is then 
returned to the Building Department prior to the issuance of building permits.  
 
For further information, please call the School District Office.  (See Bldg Dept for a form prior to paying Dist.) 
 
CONSTRUCTION SITES, NORTH OF HOUSTON AVENUE, PLEASE GO TO FULLERTON UNION 
HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT. 
 
CONSTRUCTION SITES, SOUTH OF HOUSTON AVENUE, PLEASE GO TO ANAHEIM UNION HIGH 
SCHOOL DISTRICT. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FULLERTON UNION HIGH SCH. DIST. 
1027 South Leslie Street 
La Habra, CA 90631 
(714)  680-5601 (Gloria) 
Hours: 7:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 
Closed:  12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m. 
(Between Harbor & Euclid) 

_____________________________ 
 
ANAHEIM UNION HIGH SCH. DIST. 
501 Crescent Way 
Anaheim, CA 92803 
(714) 999-3581  
Hours:  8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
(La Palma to Brookhurst.  
Over 5 Fwy to Crescent.   
Turn East to Cresent Way) 
(Bring two blank checks) 
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